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 Pray for Bangladesh 

 News Letter Month of July 2021 

Union through prayer  
To the 

pandemic 

situation, 

we are 

learning 

many things 

to survive in 

new ways. 

One of the best ways is prayer through online prayer. 

We are trying to keep our connection with prayer 

partners. Last couple of months we are conducting a 

prayer meeting between our loving children and prayer 

partners. We 

are not able 

to visit them 

but through 

this online 

prayer 

meeting, we 

can see and 

pray with each other. It's helping to learn how we can be 

close to each other in any situation.  

 

Responsibility 
The following picture encourages that the Children of 

Delight Children  Home are taking care of each other. 

They are 

helping to 

cook, take 

care of the 

garden, 

cleaning their 

living and 

bedroom, bed 

and helping each other with their study. Some of the 

children are helping with haircutting. During this 

pandemic time, we don't allow professional barbers but 

thank children because some of them are very good at 

haircutting. Hope this practical learning will help them 

to find the meaning of life.   

 

Smile Face 
Thank God during this pandemic time He 

opens door to make a new school uniform for 

our Delight Primary school.  All children are 

very happy to get their new school uniform. 

On the other hand, Although community 

students are not allowed to come to school, we 

are conducting a home basis. Teachers team 

are following curriculum and taking care of 

their study regularly. 

 

Praise and Worship center 
 

We are happy to inform you after almost 3 

months we are going to conduct our Praise 

and Worship Center in physical presence from 

next month. Although the covid situation isn't 

improving yet, to the follow safety issues we 

want to continue our fellowship.   

2nd term exam 
Delight Primary teachers are working on 

following the Government education 

curriculum for our school. They are 

helping to prepare all the students for the 

upcoming exam. We have made an extra 

schedule for our students to complte their 

syllabus. The teachers are following up 

their daily study, handwriting, exam 

assignments, homework, etc. Some of 

them are a little bit weak for this new 

assinement but teachers are helping and 

encouraging them to improve. 
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Thanks to All 

We would like to say thank you for your 

faithful prayer and financial support to us.  

It is quite impossible to continue our ministry 

without God's guide and your believability. 

Contributions to our ministry to stretch the 

unreached people of Bangladesh and 

beyondas well. We are thrilled to inform you 

that we are praying continuously praying for 

you, your family, and your ministries. Delight 

Foundation is not my ministry but our 

ministry for His Glory and we are the co-

partners for the Kingdom of God 

 

We will pleased to provide you with more 

information about our ministry:  

Prayer request: Please pray for- 

 

 Delight Foundation Ministry 

 New ministry in Dhaka City 

 Pray for financial Support for project 

 We need financial support for our kids   
 Please pray for children home building 

 

Dlight Foundation Projects: 

 Orphanage Ministry 

 School Ministry 

 Free Coaching Center  

 Social Depeloment Ministry 
 

 

Thank you all so much for being with us. 

Delight Foundation Ministry 

Dhaka  Bangladesh.  

Cell. +8801760651155,  

 

 


